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22 July 2010 
Dear Colleague

Following the retirement of Dr Mark Winter you are invited to an educational meeting at the University of Kent at Canterbury on 1st October 2010 to celebrate his thirty year career in the field of haemostasis and thrombosis.
The programme aims to address the future challenges facing those looking after patients with haemophilia and thrombosis.
We hope the meeting will be of interest to doctors, nurses, physiotherapists and other members of the multidisciplinary team.
Would you please complete and return the slip at the bottom of the programme if you or any members of your team are able to come.

We look forward to seeing you.

Kind regards.
Dr Gillian Evans

Consultant Haematologist 

